Warren WOO

From: Mathew Vitucci <Mathew.Vitucci@griffith.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: 23 September 2016 16:09

To: Warren WOO

Cc: MORGAN Maurice W; Joe Rizzo

Subject: Re: Griffith Solar Farm: Access from West to East arrays.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed
Categories: Red Category
Warren,

Council have no objections to the proposed access to the farm off Poletta Road and Mirrool Branch Canal Road
provided the access is only to be used for travel between the two farms involved in the project.

Further details of the proposed accessway will be required to be provided to Council for approval as part of a
Construction Certificate application for the upgrade of the accessways and road. This will ensure traffic will not be
compromised and vehicle manoeuvring is safe.

The TMP required for the project shall also address the traffic and safety aspects of the proposal. The TMP shall be
submitted to Council for approval.

Regards,

Mathew Vitucci
Senior Development Engineer
Griffith City Council

Phone: (02) 6969 4856

Mobile: 0438 715 443

Fax: (02) 6962 7161
Mathew.Vitucci@griffith.nsw.gov.au

Warren WOO ---16/09/2016 05:42:50 PM---Dear Maurice & Matt, Per the conditions, the site entrance will be via
Hamilton Road. In regards to

From: Warren WOO <warren.woo@neoen.com>

To: MORGAN Maurice W <Maurice. MORGAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>, "Mathew Vitucci (mathew.vitucci@griffith.nsw.gov.au)"
<mathew.vitucci@griffith.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 16/09/2016 05:42 PM

Subject: Griffith Solar Farm: Access from West to East arrays.

Dear Maurice & Matt,

Per the conditions, the site entrance will be via Hamilton Road. In regards to access to the site on the east, we propose to use to
the bottom entry on the SE corner of the west array to the SW corner of the east array crossing Poletta Road, highlighted in
yellow below. We believe this is within the confines of the conditions set out in the Development Consent, but wanted to verify
with RMS and Griffith City Council. Please review and comment.





